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Atchison Co offices reopen to public 
(KAIR)--Atchison County government offices are reopening.
According to a release Tuesday from Atchison County Emergency Management
Director Wes Lanter, the public can again access County departments and offices
effective immediately, but the County will “continue to take preventative
measures designed to reduce the spread of the Coronavirus illness,” with
arrangements being made “to adjust services to be in the best interest of the
employees and citizens of Atchison County

and following the interim guidance as provided by KDHE and the CDC.”

There have been 23 confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Atchison County.

To view the detailed internal reopening plan, go here. 
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